From: Colin Wright

To: Elliott, Jayne

Subject: RE: Conder Green to Nans Buck claimed public footpath
Date: 23 March 2013 20:38:19

Dear Jayne,

| can confirm that that this is the route which was agreed by the Thurnham Parish Council
in our letter to Saleha Khalid of the 8th March 2010.

This is the route claimed by a many members of the public, as being used as a footpath for
many years.

Regards,

Colin Wright,

Parish Clerk, Thurnham PC

Subject: Conder Green to Nans Buck claimed public footpath
Date: Wed, 13 Mar 2013 13:56:25 +0000

From: Jayne.Elliott@lancashire.gov.uk

To: jeolinwright@hotmail.co.uk

CC: Jennifer.Mort@lancashire.gov.uk

Hello Colin,

Thankyou for meeting me on 6th March at Conder Green picnic site to discuss the correct alignment
of the Order route.

| have attached a copy of the Order plan showing the route that | understand to be the one claimed by
the parish council passing Pennyhill and Waterloo marked by a thick red line.

Could you please confirm that the line marked red correctly shows the exact route used by the users
that have completed evidence of use forms submitted as part of your application. Only when we are
confident that the full length of the route shown on the Order plan (as amended) is the one that has
been used by members of the public can we make a decision whether we can ask for the Order to be
modified or determine whether we need to start again with a new Order.

Jayne

Jayne Elliott

Public Rights of Way Definitive Map Officer
Lancashire County Council

Environment Directorate

Mobile: 07917 836626
Email: jayne.elliott@lancashire.gov.uk

Please note that my normal working days are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday each week.

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment
to it

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the
content cannot be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.
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Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain
malicious software and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and
opening attachments.



